Valarie Berthelot

From: Michael Albert

Sent: ‘Monday; July 13, 2015 1:39 PM
To: Valarie Berthelot; Buddy Boe
Subject: Zoning Update Correction
Attachments: Correction Ordinance.docx
Val,

{’ve attached an ordinance to correct the issue identified.

Legal has advised me that this does not have to return to the Planning Commission as they already reviewed the overall
ordinance. -

Please review and make sure that | changed/updated all the relevant portions.

Thank you!

Michael J. Albert, AICP
Director of Planning and Zoning -
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